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Andrew Rosen

November 18, 2013
To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that | write this letter of recommendation for Wahab Construction as a
general contractor. | had the pleasure of working with Mr. Walid Wahab on the renovation of our
apartment in the Setai during the summer and fall of 2013.

Throughout the course of the renovation, Mr. Walid was a consummate professional and provided us
with an excellent quality of work. He was accurate in his initial assessment of the scale and cost of our
project. He was absolutely clear in his record keeping and time log. Inaddition, he chose and
managed the sub-contractors well.

I have no hesitation in using Wahab Construction again or in recommending them to others. If you

”

_wish-tq discuss this further, you can reach me at (212) 300-0925.
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Andrew Rosen

38 Gansevoort St. 3™ Floor. New York. NY 10014
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